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October 8, 2008
Allen and Mary Johnson

3971 Mulberry Lane

Chula Vista, CA 91913

Dear Allen and Mary,

It's been a year since you purchased and moved into your new home in Chula Vista. I hope this has been a healthy and happy year for you and your family.

The real estate market in your neighborhood continues to be strong. This area continues to enjoy property values that are appreciating. Most of the homes are selling quite quickly. In fact, the average length of time on the market is about only 30 days. If you have any questions or concerns about the real estate activity in Chula Vista or in any other area, please give me a call. I'll gladly share the additional information I have with you.

Also, if you know of at least one person who might be interested in moving into this neighborhood or buying or selling a home, please ask them to call me. I will do everything I can to meet their real estate needs.

If I can ever be of further service to you, please call me. I've included a few busi​ness cards for your convenience.

Sincerely,

Tom Mitchell

Real Estate Professional



















5703 Oberlin Drive, Ste. 212, San Diego, CA 92121

Office: 858-452-7788  Fax: 858-622-6262

email: info@watkinsrealtygroup.com


